
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2022 

 

Dear Friend, 

 
Seasons Greetings!  With the arrival of the holidays, I want to take a 
moment to thank you for your support of our programs bringing care to 
people in great need. 
 
The Christmas season is an ideal time to help others who do not have 
the food, shelter, and healthcare we enjoy. The care, training, and help 
we provide sends a message, a message of relief from hunger, 
suffering, and pain. Your support is profoundly life-changing…we can’t 
do it without you.  
 
On behalf of the entire Dooley Intermed team, I wish you a very Merry 
Christmas and a happy, healthy, and prosperous New Year! 

 
With sincere thanks, 

Scott Hamilton 
President 
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